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From: Stevenson, Alan [mailto:alan.stevenson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 02 July 2007 10:01 
To: niall 

Cc: Wall, Michael 

Subject: RE: PID for Recreational Development at Carron Valley 
  
Niall 
  
I understand that our Minister has responded to Michael Matheson MSP who was seeking information 
following correspondence from yourself. 
  
Also Jamie has been sent a package of documents regarding the FES Board meeting. 
  
I assume that you will have access to all of this. 
  
Alan 
  

From: niall [mailto:niallt@  

Sent: 30 June 2007 20:47 

To: Stevenson, Alan 
Cc: Wall, Michael 

Subject: RE: PID for Recreational Development at Carron Valley 

Alan 

  
Thanks for your somewhat belated email. 
  
I’m glad to hear this however, I believe it remains to be seen whether FES Management Board has been 
afforded the “opportunity to fully consider the mountain biking proposals which CVDG has lobbied for over a 
protracted period.” Can you confirm if you presented CVDG Project Plan to FES Board - the one you and 
Michael agreed you would respectively Champion / Sponsor in November 2006?  
  

Michael, FES Board discussed the subject (in some form) on 11th June - would you care to now let me have the 
outcome? 

  
Thanks 
  
Niall 
  
Niall Thomson 

Chairman 

CVDG 
  

Tel      

Fax     

Mob    



Web   www.caronvalley.org.uk 

From: Stevenson, Alan [mailto:alan.stevenson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 04 June 2007 16:31 
To: niall 

Cc: Wall, Michael 

Subject: RE: PID for Recreational Development at Carron Valley 
  
Niall 
  
Thanks for your e-mail. 
  
Nothing has been decided yet. The future of Carron Valley's recreation facilties and their potential for 
development will be considered at the June meeting of the FES Management Board which will be held next 
Monday. This will include full consideration of the mountain biking proposals which you have lobbied for over 
a protracted period. The delay in taking proposals to the Board has been due to other pressures on the 
Board's time.  
  
I am not going to speculate further on the outcome of the Board's discussion at this point. 
  
Michael will let you have the outcome following the meeting. 
  
Alan 
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